
 

Dear Parents/Carers                                                            8th June 2018 

 

Well done to the children who took part in the annual Barnstaple Schools’ Olympic 

Legacy Festival at Park School on Thursday. They all performed brilliantly. 

 

Our visits to Rosemoor Gardens this week were fantastic.  We all enjoyed the 

natural sculptures workshop and looking around the wonderful gardens.  The 

children behave impeccably and were a brilliant advert for Orchard Vale.  Thank 

you to the parent helpers for your support. 

 

Spare Clothing 

From time to time we provide children with spare clothing should they have an 

accident in school.  If your child has come home in spare clothes please could we 

ask you to wash and return these to us as our stock is getting low.  Thank you for 

your co-operation. 

 

Race for Life – Friday, 29th June 

We hope the children are looking forward to taking part in the OV Race for Life.  

Please don’t forget to get some sponsors; every little helps. 

 

Parent/Pupil/Teacher interview – Monday, 2nd July 

The children should have brought home a parent/pupil/teacher interview letter 

(copy attached).  This is an opportunity to discuss your child’s report and progress.  

Please could you return your interview request slips to your class teacher by 

Monday, 15th June. If you are unavailable on 2nd please let us know and we can 

arrange a time to meet after this date. 

 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week Two”. 

 

Diary Dates 

Have you visited our website lately for the school calendars 2017/18 news of 

school events www.ovschool.co.uk. 

Tues, 3rd July – FoOV Tuck Shop 

Tues, 17th July – Key Stage 1 -  Sport Day – 1.15pm to 3pm (Reserve date 19 July) 

Sat, 14th July – FoOV Summer Fayre (contact Claire Knight for info regarding 

stalls) 

Wed, 25th July – Last day of term. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

KS1 Team  

http://www.ovschool.co.uk/


  



 



 

Tuesday, 26th June 2018 

 


